
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
            Friday 2nd December 2022 

Attendance  
 
Week Beg: 21//11/22 and 28/11/22 
 

The information below tells you the 
attendance % for each class, for the 
last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 93 89 

2 86 91 

3 89 93 

4 92 93 

5 94 91 

6 88 84 

7 88 90 

8 86 89 

9 86 90 

10 97 96 

11 65 86 

12 96 94 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Please ensure your 
child comes to school 
every day unless they 

are poorly.  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This term has been an exceptionally busy one and it’s been lovely to see so many 
parents / carers in school at our parent events such as Early Years ‘Stay and 
Play’, ‘Open Mornings’ and ‘Consultation Time’. It’s also been great to see some 
of you also attending our Positive Behaviour Parent Course that has been 
taking place on Wednesday mornings and next term there is a further parent 
course available exploring ‘Autism’ – look out for further information in 
January!  
 
We had our Ofsted Inspection this term as you already know and were really 
proud of the overall ‘Good’ outcome and ‘Outstanding’ in Personal 
Development. Out of all the graded areas, this we feel is the most important 
area for our children, and we’re exceptionally happy that our provision has 
shone in this area at Easterside Academy. The full report can be found on our 
website. 
 
Our website has had a revamp and our Twitter account @easterside_a is now 
linked to ‘showcase’ pages within the site. If you go to ‘Curriculum’, then ‘Year 
group Teaching and Learning’, there is a section for each year group team. 
Please select your child’s year group and the ‘showcase’ tab to find out what 
they’ve been up to in school! These photographs will change as photographs are 
added to Twitter.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all over the coming two weeks at our 
Christmas events! 
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Academy 
dates are 

on our APP 
/ Website 

     
   

 

 

Many of our Christmas dates 

can already been found on 

our website, however we have 

sent a full list out to parents 

already through Marvellous 

Me.  

 

On 15th December we will be having 

Christmas lunch in school. This 

will be offered to all children on school 
dinners. If your child is usually on 
packed lunches but would like a 

Christmas lunch on this day, please see 
the school office and pay in advance. 

Friday 16th December  
is a PD Day. 

There will be no pupils in 
school on this day. 

 

This week we are celebrating the lead up to 
Christmas with our ’12 Days of Christmas 
Attendance’ Awards. Each day there are 3 

prizes to win in every class! Every child who 
attends school every day, until we break up, will 
have their name entered into our huge family 

Christmas hamper prize! The winning name will 
be selected on the last day of term – Good luck 

everyone! 
 


